
 

 
 

 
 

Mr. B. Todd 
Makrosafe Holdings 

21/10/2020 
 
PROVISION OF HEALTH AND SAFETY CONSULTING SERVICES 
 
Dear Basil, 
 
We would like to take this opportunity of thanking the Makrosafe team for the guidance and continued 
support in regard to the improvement of Health and Safety within our company. 
 
We have grown our mutually beneficial relationship over the last 8 years and we have come to know the 
Makrosafe team as being ethical, supportive, thorough, dedicated, always willing to assist and go the extra 
mile for the client. 
 
We have developed a very strong working relationship with Dyllan, Jessica, Jaydee, Johnny and so many 
more members of the team and the support on site and with requests for assistance has been highly 
beneficial. 
 
We have had the opportunity of recommending Makrosafe to some of our clients and have had nothing but 
positive feedback. 
 
With this being said, we have increased our services with Makrosafe to more of our sites and as such we 
look forward to working with the staff of Makrosafe for another successful year ahead. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Patricia Coetzee | Group Health & Safety | Fidelity Services Group 
Address: 104D Mimosa Road | Helderkruin | Roodepoort, 1724 
Office: +27 11 763 9007 | Fax: + 27 86 715 9783 
Email: PatriciaC@fidelity-services.com 


